
 
 

Three races scheduled for Sunday 3rd December 2023 
 
 
In accordance with SI 6.2 (see below) we are planning to run three races Sunday 3rd December 2023.   

 
6.2. Where the number of races sailed falls behind schedule due to adverse weather, the Race Committee 
reserves the right to run up to 3 races per day to address the shortfall. Where this is intended, an emailed 
notice will be circulated to all competitors who have provided an email address, and a message will be 
posted in the Event Whatsapp group. This will be done no later than Friday midnight prior to the day it is 
planned to hold an additional race. The change will be posted on the noticeboard before racing on the day 
of the additional race. This will be deemed to be adequate notice. 
 
Richard Kissane 
Race Officer 


